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Theresa Briand, President 

New Hampshire Tax Collector’s Association 

Town of Litchfield 

2 Liberty Way, Suite 3 

Litchfield, NH  03052 

 

Re:  2020 NHTCA Annual Audit 

 

Dear Terri, 

 

Due to COVID-19 and the inability for the Finance Committee to meet in person, the 

Executive Committee agreed to have the Treasurer’s books be audited by Charity Baker, 

Lancaster Tax Collector and Association member. 

 

Joyce McGee, Association Treasurer and Charity Baker met on February 4, 2021.  

Charity found all entries made by the Association Treasurer to be in exceptional order.  

All records found to be organized and accurate.  Joyce continues to perform an excellent 

job as Treasurer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Charity M. Baker 

    


